
©BELLSOUTH

 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.

675 West Peachtree Street, N.E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30375

August 1, 2001

Mr. James Burlte

Chief — Experimental Licensing Branch
Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commussion
Washington, D.C. 20554 °

Re: File No. 0266—EX—PL—2000
Call Sign: WC2XMZ

Dear Mr. Burlte:

Pursuant to Section 5.81 of the Commiussion‘s Rules (Discontinuance of Station

Operation), BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. is hereby forwarding for cancellation
the above—referenced station license in the Experimental Radio Service. The license was

granted January 30, 2001 and would expire February 1, 2002. However, at this time
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. is no longer operating any of the transmitters listed
on the license for its service. Further, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. has no plans

to operate transmitters listed on the license in the future. Accordingly, BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. submits the enclosed license for cancellation.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at (404) 330—0378.

/ysmcerely, .

Douglas A. Duet

Senior Member Technical Staff


